
_____________________

February 22nd, 1937.

-L'v;

Mr. Juolo de Simone, 
Royal Italian Consul, 
1410 Stanley Street, 
Montreal.

Bear Mr. Consul Generali-

I would be, as f r ae I am eoneerned, 
Interested In the establishment at McGillvery emeh

of a Chair of Italian Literature, indeed I have 
already proposed tfaie several times to the Faculty 
of ârtei but since last year the department of vteleh 
I a® chairman has changed tte title and is now ealled 
the Department of French Language and Literature.
This means that if a professor of Italian were appointed 
at McGill a new department would have to be formed ealled 
the Department of Italian Language and Liter? tore•
I am therefore transmitting your letter to Hr. Morgan, 
Principal of IteOill, and to the Dean of the Faculty of 
Arts.

I hope that your proposal will be 
ultimately aoeepted and I promise you that I eh*11 vote 
enthusiastically for it.

With my kindest regards, 

I remain,

Yours elneerely,


